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March 16, 2009 

Ms. Laura Yoshii 
Acting Regional Administrator 
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, 

Region 9 
75 Hawthorne Street 
San Francisco, California 94105 

Dear Ms. Yoshii: 

The Air Resources Board (ARB) is transmitting to the United States Environmental 
Protection Agency the California Regional Haze Plan (Plan) for approval. ARB determined 
that the Plan meets the Clean Air Act requirements and approved it on January 22, 2009 
as a revision to the California State Implementation Plan (SIP). 

The attachment contains all of the required elements including two hard copies of the 
following materials, with an exact electronic copy of each: 

1. Public notice evidence and transcript for the ARB Public Hearing to consider 
approval of the Plan; 

2. ARB Resolution 09-04 adopting the Plan as a revision to the SIP; and 
3. California Regional Haze Plan. 

If you have any questions, please call Ms. Lynn Terry, Deputy Executive Officer, at 
(916) 322-2739, or have your staff contact Ms. Karen Magliano, Chief, Air Quality Data 
Branch, at (916) 322-7137. • 

Sincerely, 

~~ 
James N. Goldstet' 
Executive Officer 

The energy challenge facing California is real. Every Californian needs to take immediate action to reduce energy consumption. 
For a list ofsimple ways you can reduce demand and cut your energy costs, see our website: http://www.arb.ca.qov. 
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Attachments 

cc: (without attachment) 

Lynn Terry, ARB 
Karen Magliano, ARB 
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